
From: Mary Griswold
To: Wolf, Kelly; Gilman, Blaine; Ogle, Wayne; Bagley, Dale; Welles, Stan; McClure, Sue; Johnson, Brent; Cooper,

Kelly; Haggerty, Mako; Blankenship, Johni
Subject: Ord 2015-03 repealing seasonal exemption from sales tax
Date: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 6:39:20 PM

I support funding education to the cap, but taxing food is regressive.  Providing seasonal
relief is a big help to full-time borough residents.  Raising the limit of individual sales subject
to tax would be a better solution.  I would appreciate your providing information showing
the revenue potential from raising the sales tax limit to different amounts.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Mary Griswold
Homer
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